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Dear parent/guardian,
We were really pleased with the response to the live streaming sessions on Monday which proved to be a great success. All the teachers reported that the children really enjoyed the opportunity of speaking to the staff and their friends, which is one of the main elements they are missing at present. It also provided some time for children to discuss specific matters of their work with the teachers.   As expected there were a few glitches and teething problems, but bear with us as this is a learning curve for all of us. 
Following on from Monday we are tweaking the groups and timetables a little to make sure that we can make the most of the sessions.  Please see the timetable below for information. Your child will receive a message through on Teams to tell them which group they are in and an invitation to the relevant session/meeting. 
The children will need to access Teams and there will be a link to the meeting. Teams can be accessed through Hwb or a downloaded app.  Please see the video below on how to access Teams. Please remember if you want to get in touch with the teachers or myself email or phone are the best options. 

https://www.j2e.com/knelston-primary-school1/Mr+Jenkins/Accessing+Teams.webm/
Please remember to safeguard pupils live sessions must not be recorded by you and any questions and comments are only from the children. 
Mr Donovan 9:15- 9:50
Mrs Porter Group 1: 10:00-10:20		Group 2: 10:30-10:50
Mrs Osborn Group 1: 11:00- 11:10		Group 2: 11:15-11:25		Group 3: 11:30-11:40
Mrs Adkins Group 1: 1:00-1:20		Group 2: 1:30-1:50

As always keep in touch and don’t hesitate to ask for help if needed.
Kind regards
Mr Jenkins
Jenkinsp29@hwbcymru.net
Adkinsa@hwbcymru.net
Donovank8@hwbcymru.net
Osborns2@hwbcymru.net
Porterk8@hwbcymru.net

